
NAKED TRANSLATION 

 

Naked, means without all the things that we use to please people; but it is also a group of seventeen 
students all together in an adventure, a project. 

A mode magazine, based on difference, on self-acceptation and flaws. Articles and photoshoot, 
realised during the all years, with the participation of some of our comrades. And an important 
message, no matter the fashion, no matter the style you wear everyday which does not really fit you, 
the only important thing is what you hide inside of yourself. We are all beautiful in our way, with our 
qualities and flaws, behind our freckles, our pimples and our glasses.  

In this magazine, you will find the last trends, and the ones who are back, how to wear them 
correctly. Quiz and tutorials, testimonies… and a lot of articles and pictures to boost your style and 
your self-esteem before summer comes. In short, a magazine which give you the promises to be 
interesting to read.  

 

LIBERTY OR THE NEW FLORAL TREND 7 

A fashion trend from England and from another age that we will never be tired of. You can decline it 
in all the ways that you want. 

 

EXTRAVAGANZA ? THE FASHION EMPRESS 8/9 

Extravaganza is not just a style; it is a life style. It is the combination of a style and a character that we 
do not see everywhere. You must trust yourself to wear clothes that no one else will. Don’t be afraid 
to be and to love yourself.  

 

STREETWEAR, HOW TO MASTER IT? 11 

To master this style, you must have a few basics, three pieces, a sweatshirt, mostly a plain coloured 
hoodie. Do not forget your sneakers, there are some iconic shoes that you need to have and a cap, 
the classic one, the snapback and the 5-panel.  

 

CHINESE FASHION, FASHION TRHOUGH TIME 13 

Chinese fashion changed a lot during the centuries. Trends of today are not the same than trends of 
yesterday, in our time, people want to look thin and fit like everywhere around the globe. But in 
China, girls are always looking to a pale skin. However, Chinese people become to like themselves like 
they are, and they become to embrace their culture.  

 

BOHEMIAN OR HIPPIE LOOK, THE LOOK OF FREEDOM 15 



The bohemian is a person who is close to nature. They do not wear makeup and rather wear clothes 
like whites one made with organics tissues but also flowers. This style means that the person who 
wear it love to be free and does not play by the rules.  

 

DARE TO WEAR COLORS! BUT HOW? 16/17 

Living Coral is the colour of the year. So, you must wear colourful things in your everyday life! Let 
your inner self speak through your clothes, wear shiny and bright things and you will feel happier. 

 

HOW TO WEAR CHIC ACCORDING TO OUR FASHION ICONS? 19 

“to be chic, you have to be elegant and as our dear Gabrielle Chanel said “simplicity is the key of a 
true elegance”” 

If you want to be elegant, you are lucky because you have a lot of icons to follow. Like Meghan 
Markle, Audrey Hepburn and Coco Chanel. Try to be like those women and you will never be not 
elegant.  

 

VICHY IS BACK AND IT WON’T DESAPOINTED YOU 21 

Vichy comes from France and it is a way to make your looks more joyful and childish. It will always 
bring a French touch to your style.  

 

COSMUT’ACF 22/23 

Cosmut’acf is a group of students, like naked, which work on clothes. They custom them. They will 
soon organise a fashion show.  

 

THE COME BACK OF THE OVERALL DRESS 24 

It comes right from the seventies and it’s back to town. The overall dress might look impressive at 
first but do not worry everyone can wear it. It exists with a lot of patterns and you can find it for all 
the styles, even yours! 

 

HOW DOES THE SWEAT BECOME A MAJOR IN OUR DAILY LIFE? 26 

Thanks to Kenzo, the sweat is now a must have in our wardrobe. You can find it everywhere and on 
everyone, we all have a hoodie that we love.  

 

BERET ON ITS WAY TO CONQUER THE WORLD 29 

It is a French hat, an iconic one. And like the French style, the beret will always bring a touch of 
elegance to your look.  



 

 

 

 

THE PURSE, A MAJOR ACCESSORY 30 

We always need to carry things with us, so what is it more useful than a purse? Nothing of course. 
Like all the must-haves you can find it in any style and in any colours.  

“No matter what’s going on, your purse is your best friend and you like it as much for its aesthetic 
side as its convenience” 

 

GLASSES ARE NOW FASHIONABLE 36/37 

You always think you look different when you start wearing glasses, well, you are. But you do not 
have to be ashamed of it, you have to be proud of this difference and you can feel lucky too, you will 
always have an accessory to upgrade your look with you now.  

 

THE MAJOR THINGS TO HAE IN YOUR WARDROBE 38/39/40/41 

The bow tie and the cocktail dress.  

The jean vest and the white tee 

 

WHAT ARE BOX BRAIDS? 43 

They exist in all the colours, all the shapes and all the sizes. You will obviously find ones that you love.  

 

AFRO IS BACK 45 

MAKEUP TUTO BY NAKED 46 

CRASH TEST BY NAKED 47 

 

MY QUEST TO SELF-ACCEPTANCE 52/53 

Always love yourself, and do not change. You must learn how to love your flaws because they are a 
part of you.  

 

#FREETHEPIMPLE, THE END OF PHOTOSHOPED PICTURES 54/55 



This hashtag says stop to all the photoshoped pictures that we see everyday on social medias and on 
movies. You can find the founder of it on Instagram: @lounorthcote and her work here: 
@freethepimple_  

 

 

 

 

BRALESS, BOOBS NO LONGER HIDE 56/57 

Girls, you have boobs, and you know what? do not hide them. They are a part of your body and you 
must let them free. You can decide to not wear a bra every day, because you know, bras are a 
nightmare for your boobies. It is a part of you. Love them like you love yourself and don’t be 
ashamed of them, no matter their sizes.  

NAKED TELLS YOU WHAT IS YOUR STYLE 60/61 


